Dear Bautista Family,

I am very thankful to you for providing me with a scholarship that will help me, and my
family to still be able to attend Cristo Rey Jesuit High School. I am currently a
sophomore at Cristo Rey. Living in the neighborhood of Pilsen is convenient for my
sister and I. We are able to walk to school. It is a great opportunity for me because I am
able to attend a school that I love and receive a good education in my own neighborhood.

For my corporate work study job, I work at Heartland Alliance also known as National
Immigrant Justice Center, where I work as a front desk in downtown Chicago. It has been
an amazing experience because all the people from my work are so nice and thoughtful,
bringing bagels or donuts once a month, and I am learning many skills. This is a great
opportunity and why Cristo Rey is such a unique educational experience.

Thank you for providing me with the financial support my family needed so that I can
attend this school. s
Happy Thanksgiving Mr. Bautista and Family!

Sincerely,
Kayla Garcia



